
July 3, 2020 web update 
CSLA COVID-19 UPDATE 
C.S. Lewis Academy is planning to teach on campus starting September 
9th.  While the safety of our faculty, staff and students will be 
paramount, it will be closely followed by our dedication to provide the 
outstanding, quality education for which we are known. 

The ODE and OHA have released their first set of guidelines which will 
be adjusted through the summer.  We have reviewed those guidelines 
and see CSLA as uniquely positioned to follow the regulations and 
recommendations while still offering full on campus classes.  We will 
have additional information as the fall approaches. 

During the spring we were a leader in teacher-led at-home learning. Our 
faculty started early on and maintained a commendable dedication to 
being flexible and creative with the goal of moving each class and each 
student forward. 

Nonetheless, there is no substitute for hands-on, in-person, CSLA-style 
teaching and learning, and we are excited to get back to doing what we 
do best.  
 


